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CFC Statement   January 1st, 2024 – Dec 31st, 2024 

Dates Covered: 

Authorized Company Representative: Brad Blankenship, Technical Manager,  
Sigma Stretch Film 

 
 
Stretch films supplied by Sigma Stretch Films do not contain chlorofluorocarbons (CFC) nor are CFCs used 
in the production of any product sold by Sigma Stretch Film.  In addition, no known ozone depleting 
chemicals are used in the production or formulation of any stretch film produced by Sigma Stretch Films. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Brad Blankenship 
Technical Manager 
Sigma Stretch Film 


